
From: Karl Rosaen <krosaen@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 2:05 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: voicing support for City Initiated TC1 Rezoning - Stadium Boulevard Area 
 
 
I just wanted to take a moment to voice my support for   
 
https://www.a2gov.org/departments/planning/Pages/City-Initiated-TC1-Rezoning----Stadium-
Boulevard-Area.aspx 
 
I believe we need the opportunity for denser areas of housing to bring down housing costs in the long 
term, and provide more opportunities for people who work in Ann Arbor to live here. 
 
Karl 
110 S Revena Blvd, Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
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